Trilateral meeting of Ministers of Foreign Affairs of Serbia, Italy and Albania postponed
Monday, 08 January 2018.

The trilateral meeting of Ministers of Foreign Affairs of Serbia, Italy and Albania, planned for 9

January 2018, has been called off due to the illness of Italian Minister of Foreign Affairs
Angelino Alfano.

The three sides are in communication in order that the meeting be rescheduled at an earliest
possible date.




